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Committee Meeting Minutes
Wednesday 17th January 2024, commencing at 6.30pm at Springfield Cricket Club
1. Present (6)
Jordan McManus (Chairman), Gary Foulger (Treasurer), Richard Macey, Dave Cresswell, Andy Palmer, Jack McKechnie
2. Apologies (2)
Clare Brewster (Secretary), James Sarfas
3. Committee update (inc. succession planning)
JM/RM will be standing down at the next AGM. RM is willing to help in the background when off of the committee. A statement has been drafted by JM which will be made public shortly. It will invite members to apply for vacancies. 
JM/RM have ideas for candidates for the committee and will speak to the individuals informally over the next few weeks.
4. Next Meeting with FC
JM tried to arrange meeting in October/early November but it wasn’t possible. JM then agreed a date with the FC in December which was cancelled at short notice by the FC due to a clash. Plan is to arrange next meeting for late January/early February. JM to action. 
5. SC Membership update
Nothing to report.
6. Commercial opportunities
Nothing to report.
7. Project Claret update
Project was put on hold at the beginning of this season and is to be reviewed during the close season regarding whether it should be launched ahead of the 2024-25 season. 
8. SC Merchandise
The new Claret Army scarves are in and have sold well so far. The traditional bar scarves continue to sell well. 
Water bottles haven’t sold quite so well, but the weather may be a factor. They may sell better in the warmer months. 
Woolly hat order in progress with CB. 
9. SC Matchday Operations 
SC should not be doing the Goalden Goals and Programme sales as they are the FC’s responsibility to sell these. 
10. Future SC events & Support for Walkers
Chinese Night for the Walkers booked. Walkers working on a March Quiz Night at the Orange Tree. 
Walkers’ JustGiving page is live and SC will continue to promote this and other material provided by them.
SC would like to thank the Walkers for again choosing our Away Travel Fund as one of beneficiaries from the funds raised. 
11. Larkrise School update
An open offer was open to them for an open coaching session or a trip to the FC, but was not taken up with us. 
12. 2024 AGM
Aim for first-half of June. Date TBC. 
13. AOB
SC to look at ideas for extra on the day fundraising for walkers at the final league match.
Signatories to be changed on bank account after JM & RM step down.  
14. Date of Next Meeting
March 2024 – Date TBC
Chairman: Jordan McManus
Vice-Chairman: Richard Macey
Secretary: Clare Brewster
Treasurer: Gary Foulger
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